                            WAREHAM CHARTER REVIEW COMMITTEE

                                                AUGUST 12, 2010

MEMBERS and LIASONS: Alan Slavin, Chairman; Mick Jones, Vice Chairman; Mary Ann Silva, Ed Pacewicz, Dave Smith, John Houton, Leie Carmody, Lin Gay, David Begley, Clerk; Donna Bronk, Fin.Comm. Liason; and Brenda Eckstrom, BoS Liason.

ROLL CALL OF MEMBERS PRESENT:

                Chairman Slavin called the meeting to order at 6:08 p.m. All were present except Dave Smith, John Houton and Liasons Donna Bronk and Brenda Eckstrom.
1. REVIEW OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS MINUTES:

    Minutes of meeting held on 7/27/10 were reviewed and accepted 7-0-0.

    Minutes of meeting held on 8/6/10 were reviewed and accepted 5-0-2, Mr. Begley and  Mr. Pacewicz  abstained.

         2.      OLD BUSINESS:

      The Chairman brought the subject  of controversial town meeting articles going to a town-wide ballot and if there was any more information available on it. Mary Ann Silva reported that Town Counsel  was asked, and replied they would need to see the proposal in writing to understand it fully. Dr. Jones has taken on the task of writing the article.

       Mr. Pacewicz reported on his research into  Sewer Districts/ Sewer Commissioners and the powers and duties of the latter.

        Mary Ann Silva mentioned that the Town of Bourne uses a lottery system for choosing the order of articles to be heard at Town Meeting and stated that she would get the specifics of the system and report back to the committee.

      The Committee continued their review of the recommended changes to the Town Charter starting with Section 2-5 (a) and ending with Section 3-2.

      3.       NEW BUSINESS:

   The Committee did not discuss any new business.

4.  NEXT MEETING: 

      Friday, 8/13/10 at 10:00 a.m.  at Town Hall in room # 31.

5.   CLOSE MEETING:

      Ed Pacewicz made a motion to adjourn seconded by Lin Gay, the vote was unanimous 7-0-0. The Chairman adjourned the meeting at 8:12 p.m..

                                                                                                       Respectfully  submitted by,

                                                                                                       David E. Begley, Clerk

